9/15/2022
To whom it may concern:

John Jones began serving as a member of the All-College Scholarship Committee in January of 2022.
John’s involvement in the committee entailed reviewing student applications for number of unique
scholarship opportunities to be awarded in the 2022-2023 academic year. John was able to complete all
assigned reviews in a timely and professional manner. John was a valuable addition to the committee
this past year and | would welcome his continued involvement.

Sincerely,

Matt Pitcher "12
Scholarship Coordinator
All-College Scholarship Committee Chair



